
May 3, 2017

Board of Selectman
Natick Town Hall
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

Dear Selectman,

On behalf of Family Promise Metrowest, I am requesting  permission to have our 2018 Walk Away 
Homelessness  Walkathon on Saturday, April 7, 2018.

 We have submitted an application and have the Community-Senior Center reserved for our meeting 
place for the morning of the Walkathon.    

The schedule for the morning would be the following at the Community- Senior Center.

 7:00  am set up

 8:00am   Registration opens

 The Walk would begin at 8:45am

 10:00am wrap up on The Community-Senior Center

 11:00am –noon  Clean up.

 The Community-Senior Center was a wonderful location to host the Walkathon pre  and post event 
activities.  

I will coordinate with Lt. Lauzon with the walk route 

Please let me know if there is anything I need to do. My cell phone number is 781-864-7433. 

With much appreciation,

Carole A. Brodrick

Carole A. Brodrick

Development Director


